
Message of the week

Welcome back Crescent Families!!
Thank you to all of our Crescent Families for getting your child/children into school on 

time for our first week back.

Attendance is so important to us because your children can get the best learning 

possible……..every day counts. 

The children have been motivated to achieve well in lessons this week and have 

worked really hard to model themselves as independent learners for the final push.

Please remember to also be punctual to collect your children, especially for clubs and 

booster sessions.

Well done Crescent children it’s been a great start to the term!
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Reward Assembly

Attendance:

Ks1: 2D - 98% 

Ks2: 5S - 100% - AMAZING!
Value of the week:  Respect

Reading Cup: 

Ks1: 3F – 87%

Ks2: 4D – 66%

Homework Heroes:

Thank you to Parents/carers for your 

continual support working in partnership 

with the school in making sure the 

children complete and hand in their 

homework on time.

Important dates 

Monday 10th June-

Year 2 assessment week.

Teddy Bears Picnic for the new reception 
children- Coffee morning for the new 
families in the dining hall- 9:30-10:30am

PSHE Open Evening - Relationship and sex 
education - 3:20 -4:00pm - come through 
the main school reception to look at the 
materials we use and speak directly to your 
teachers.

Tuesday 11th June  Year 6 Brit Workshop

Wednesday 12th June- Stay & Play Baby & 
Toddler Group- 8:45 – 10:45-
The Crescent families and community 

welcome

Friday 14th June- Year?  Brit School 
performance Workshop & Theatre at the Brit 
school – 9:30 – 12:00pm

Family Support & PTA Updates

A little reminder that the Family Support Team  
provide support, advice & information to the 

families at the school.
Regular events at the Crescent School:

• Baby & Toddler Group-Every Wed Morning
• -Parents/Carers Coffee Morning/Afternoon
To find out more about please Mrs Morris-Cope

• PTA- we would love to hear from any 

Parents/Carers who have any spare 

time to come join our team

Curriculum Corner
Your children have been telling our 
subject leaders all about their learning 
and what they like about their topics dn 
the leaders have been feeding back to 
staff ready for the new term.



Check out our learning gallery:

Reception-This week the children have read the story 
“Supertato” and they all had a go at making their own 
Supertato.

Year 1 – During their visit to Morden Hall for their topic 
“Our World” The children were taught about pond 
dipping to identify differences between the types of 
animals found in the river.

Year 2- The children were waiting for their train to take 
them to the visit Florence Nightingale Museum.

The Nurture Group- The children settled back after their 
half term break showing us their good sharing skills.

Congratulations to the Year 6 children who represented 
The Crescent school in taking part in the TPA Athletics 
competition.  We reached the results table with some 
Bronze medals!!!! 

Year 3 children have been thinking 
about right angles in maths this week.
The children also visited Grangewood 
Park to explore being a scavenger and 
settler

Year 4 –created incredible posters and 
models for their exit point of their topic-
All Aboard. 

Mrs Missons art class created Cave 
Paintings from prehistoric cave art.

Year 5- The class have started their 
new IPC topic - Being Human! Here are 
one of the class door, displays to get 
them into the swing of things!
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